
- Proposed Alumni Blvd. Banner Project - 

Overview 

Sanford Schools Legacy Foundation seeks to improve the entrances and open spaces of the SHS/SRTC campus with 
banners to be installed on the light posts on Alumni Blvd. and school parking lots. The banners would create a 
welcoming first impression for guests, and amplify school pride for students and our school community. 

Funding 

The banners would be funded by Sanford Schools Legacy Foundation with a campaign designed to engage SHS 
alumni. Certain banners in the parking lot areas would be sponsored by graduating classes (see example below). 
Contributions made to SSLF for the Banner Project would be dedicated to the production, installation, maintenance, 
and replacement of the banners for an expected 10-year period of time. 

Alumni Blvd. Samples 

Banners welcoming guests would be placed on the first four light posts approaching the campus from both Main Street 
and Route 4 entrances, displaying the brands of Sanford High School, Sanford Regional Technical Center, Sanford 
Performing Arts Center, and the Sanford Spartans Athletic Complex. These banners would measure 24” x 60”. 



Parking Lot & Plaza Sample 

Banners promoting Spartan pride would be placed on poles thoughout the 
parking lot areas and plazas at the two main entrances. The banners would 
measure 24” x 48” and would be sponsorable by graduating classes. 

Alumni groups would be able to make contributions toward their graduating 
class banner via the Sanford School Legacy Foundation website. 

Life Span 

The fabric banners are UV resistent and have a life expectancy of up to 5-6 
years. Funds raised for the project will cover the cost of one replacement for each 
banner over the ten-year window covered by the Banner Project fund. Additional 
funds raised will go into the Sanford Schools Legacy Foundation general fund to 
support additional projects approved by the SSLF Board at schools throughout 
the district. 


